
The Town of Stratham’s contract assessing company 

will be verifying data for building permits and recent 

sales throughout town over the next few weeks.  

Representatives from Whitney Consulting Group will 

have proper identification and will make the process 

as stress-free as possible. Your patience is 

appreciated in this process. If you have any 

questions please contact the Town of Stratham at 

(603) 772-4741 ext 141. 

 

 


